
From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
To: "Cullen, Pat@Waterboards"
Cc: Le, Teena, Env. Health; "Lockwood, George@Waterboards"
Subject: RE: BP #11102 (T0600100908) CASE #: RO0000456 CUF Claim #: 5518
Date: Sunday, July 13, 2014 3:53:00 PM

Hi Pat:
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) has reviewed the document entitled Well
 Destruction Report dated February 26, 2014 prepared by ARCADIS for the subject site. The Work
 Plan provides documentation that the site monitoring wells have been properly destroyed,
 however does not provide documentation that all investigation derived material has been properly
 removed from the site in accordance with local or state requirements as specified in the SWRCB’s
 Order WQ 2013-097-UST.
 
We have requested that Arcadis provide documentation on IDW so that we may finalize the Path to
 Closure fields in the GeoTracker database. Upon successful completion of the upload of the
 requisite documentation to GeoTracker, ACEH will notify the State that all closure submittals have
 been received.
 
Thank you for the reminder on this site.
 
Dilan Roe, P.E.
Program Manager - Land Use & Local Oversight Program
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510.567.6767; Ext. 36767
QIC: 30440
dilan.roe@acgov.org

 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
 

From: Cullen, Pat@Waterboards [mailto:Pat.Cullen@waterboards.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 2:24 PM
To: Le, Teena, Env. Health; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: BP #11102 (T0600100908) CASE #: RO0000456 CUF Claim #: 5518
 
Good afternoon
 
I see there has been no activity at this Site since the Final Closure Order was issued on 7/16/2013. 
 Well Destruction Report was submitted on 2/26/2014.  In order for the claimant to be issued a
 Uniform closure letter the following has to be completed:

·         Wells destroyed to lead agency’s satisfaction,
·          IDW removed and
·         remediation equipment etc. removed.
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·         The Lead agency (Alameda County) is required to inform the State Board when these
 activities are complete.

 
Has any of these activities been completed?
 
Pat G. Cullen, P.G.
Engineering Geologist
Tech Review Unit
916-341-5735
 


